
 

 

 

Dr. Piotr Robouch 

European Commission, Joint Research Centre, Belgium 

 

“I wanted first of all to thank you for inviting me to the 4th PT International 
Conference. 

I would like also to congratulate you for the fantastic Conference that you organized 
once again. The quality of the presentations, the very pleasant atmosphere and the 
fantastic hospitality made it a real success.” 

 

 


